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FROM: Max Huni
Inspector

SUBJECT: QUARTE. .t 1w wini wnun wid THE SHERIFF'S

MEMBERS OF THE BOARD

HILDA L. SOLIS
MARRK RIDLEY-THOMAS
SHEILA RUEHL
JANICE HAMN

KATHRYN BARGER

DEPARTMENT'S ADHERENCE TO POLICIES REGARDING

COOPERATION WITH IMMIGRATION AUTHORITIES

Purpose of Memorandum

This is a report back to your Board on the Sheriff's Department's
(Department) adherence to the policies described in the Sheriff's

January 10, 2017 letter and other applicable policies. On January 10, 2017, the

Board instructed as follows:

Request the Civilian Oversight Commission, in collaboration
with the Inspector General and the Auditor-Controller, review,

analyze and make recommendations to the Sheriff's

department’s adherence to the policies described in his
January 10, 2017 letter and any other relevant policies as
needed to carry out the intention of this policy and to report

back in writing to the Board quarterly. ..

The Office of inspector General offers this report back as its second

ongoing status report.


















